



Name: _____ ()	Class: _____	Date: _____
Parent's Signature: _____	Results: _____ /90	_____ %

Section A. Multiple Choice Question. (30pts)

1. How long will you _____ in the hotel?
(1) lie (3) stay
(2) stand (4) sleep ()
2. Cathy always _____ her children whenever reaching home.
(1) talks (3) hugs
(2) cries (4) smiles ()
3. Birds are covered with _____.
(1) skin (3) feathers
(2) scales (4) fur ()
4. The farmer sometimes _____ soil on the farm
(1) waters (3) cuts
(2) plants (4) digs ()
5. There are many _____ you could see in the sky.
(1) stars (3) suns
(2) moons (4) rain ()
6. A _____ has four equal straight lines.
(1) triangle (3) circle
(2) rectangle (4) square ()
7. Sparrows build a _____ of twigs and dry grass.
(1) place (3) nest
(2) home (4) house ()



8. I think this is _____ book. She dropped it on the floor.

- | | | |
|---------|---------|-----|
| (1) her | (3) my | |
| (2) his | (4) our | () |

9. You can use the _____ to find the direction.

- | | | |
|-----------|---------|-----|
| (1) book | (3) map | |
| (2) watch | (4) way | () |

10. My sister carries _____ umbrella to work every day.

- | | | |
|-----------|----------|-----|
| (1) their | (3) her | |
| (2) his | (4) your | () |

11. At the beach, they often lie or sit on the _____ to sunbathe.

- | | | |
|-----------|----------|-----|
| (1) sand | (3) rock | |
| (2) water | (4) land | () |

12. Is the mountain _____ than the house?

- | | | |
|-------------|---------------|-----|
| (1) high | (3) higher | |
| (2) highest | (4) more high | () |

13. Jogging in the morning is _____ for our health.

- | | | |
|-------------|--------------|-----|
| (1) helpful | (3) playful | |
| (2) harmful | (4) cheerful | () |

14. In any relationship you have to make _____.

- | | | |
|------------|----------------|-----|
| (1) budget | (3) compromise | |
| (2) source | (4) sentiments | () |

15. Look! The strong wind _____ the students' hats away.

- | | | |
|-----------|----------------|-----|
| (1) blows | (3) blow | |
| (2) blew | (4) is blowing | () |



Section B: Vocabulary Cloze.

Read the passage carefully. Underline the correct word from the words given in the bracket. (2pt x 6)

appear	walk	picks
is	stares	hears

"Turn right and (16) _____ down the road," Sam read the instruction on the map. The road look dark and he (17) _____ at it for a long time. Sam is scared. He is about to walk down the road when he (18) _____ a mewling sound behind him. A kitten (19) _____ looking at him. Sam (20) _____ it up as he feels sorry for it. He looks at the roads of houses. They (21) _____ dull. He wonders who will want to live there. He turns the other way and walks with the kitten.

Section C. Put the nouns below into the correct column.(10pts)

eggs	sausages	team	beans	homework
chocolate	bread	biscuits	beef	sandwiches

Countable Noun	Uncountable Noun



Section D. Write the plural or singular form of each word below. (9 pts)

Singular Noun	Plural Noun
paper	
	doors
porch	
	wishes
day	
	babies

Section E. Reading Comprehension. (15pts)

Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

Brenda was a young beaver. She lived with her family I a lodge made of mud and sticks. It was a cozy lodge in the middle of a large pond but it was getting to small.

Brenda's older brothers were ready to build a new lodge.

Brenda watched her older brothers swim to the edge of the pond and chew on small trees. They bit through the bark with their powerful jaws and kept gnawing. They used their teeth as tools to cut down the trees.

"Can I help you build the new lodge?" asked Brenda.

"You're not big enough to cut down trees," her brothers laughed. "I bet you're also strong enough to drag the trees all the way across the pond the lodge too"

Brenda was still very small because she was the youngest beaver in her family.



However, she still wanted to help. She swam to the edge of the pond. She noticed that the ground was very soft. Thick mud squished up around her paws. She wiggled her webbed feet in the mud. When she lifted her paws, she found she could carry **it** around. "I'll pack the mud into the gaps between the logs and sticks. This will make the wall strong!" Brenda said.

Brenda swam back and forth all day, bringing as much mud as she could to the new lodge. Soon, she had made solid walls for the new lodge.

"That is wonderful", said Brenda's mother. "Thank you for helping to build our new lodge. When we work together, we get things done much faster."

22. Who was Brenda?

23. Who did Brenda live with?

24. How did Brenda's brothers cut the tree?

Tick True if the statement is correct or False if the statement is incorrect.

	Statement	True	False
25.	Brenda's brothers were building a new lodge.		
26.	Brenda swam back and forth in the morning		
27.	Brenda had made solid walls for the new lodge.		

28. How do you understand the sentence "When we work together, we get things done much faster?"



IQ School
Primary 3S

English
Review for the month of January 2022

*****End of the paper*****